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Welcome to Fall Quarter &
Virtual Remote Learning

Hi Slugs! We are so excited to welcome you to the 2020-21 school year! We are looking
forward to supporting you in a virtual and remote learning environment. Even though we
know we can't be with you in person, we are excited for the year and what we have
planned!

We wanted to formally welcome you with our first newsletter of the year!

We have exciting information for you regarding Giving Day (WHICH IS TODAY!),
information about our First Generation initiative (FGi), and resources, including
suggestions about self-care activities that we hope will be useful!

Visit our Website

TODAY is Giving Day!

Donate
Now!

Today is Giving Day! Donate to
support the many campus community
efforts, including the work of the First
Generation Initiative.

Be successful learning remotely!

This expansive website includes all the
resources you need to navigate this virtual
and remote learning environment, including
tips on time management, study habits,
self-care, access to technology, and so
much more.

https://firstgen.ucsc.edu
https://firstgen.ucsc.edu
https://givingday.ucsc.edu/o/university-of-california---santa-cruz/i/ucsc-giving-day-2020/s/first-generation-initiative
https://givingday.ucsc.edu/o/university-of-california---santa-cruz/i/ucsc-giving-day-2020/s/first-generation-initiative
https://givingday.ucsc.edu/o/university-of-california---santa-cruz/i/ucsc-giving-day-2020/s/first-generation-initiative
https://keeplearning.ucsc.edu
https://healthcenter.ucsc.edu/wellness/index.html
https://firstgen.ucsc.edu/about/meet-the-team-20-21.html


https://keeplearning.ucsc.edu

The First Generation initiative is
partnering with the Student Success
Equity Research Center (SSERC)

Partnering with the Student Success Equity
Research Center (SSERC), the First Generation
initiative will conduct a Participatory Action
Research (PAR) project this year. SSEE-PAR
will directly involve students themselves in
defining and studying a pressing issue related
to student success and educational equity. We
look forward to sharing more about this project
soon!

Important upcoming dates to out look for!

October 1, 2020 | Instruction begins
 
October 10, 2020 | Wait list ends / Permission codes required
 
October 21, 2020 | Add / Drop / Swap deadline
 
October 21, 2020 | Part-time application deadline
 
October 30, 2020 | Major declaration deadline

Have you registered to vote?

If you haven't already registered to vote,
the University of California is providing a
quick and easy way to do so. It will just
take 5 minutes!

Register to Vote!

Self-care is important!

It's important to pause and take a couple
moments for yourself! Particularly now with

https://keeplearning.ucsc.edu
https://sserc.ucsc.edu
https://firstgen.ucsc.edu
http://emclick.imodules.com/ls/click?upn=gBaG3uxgFrJvd1Dy2YCsY9Se9WycVVXc6wsDXrl2JZQMJjcD5ungrsF1W60I3HrLQqdO2Rhunz2jWRRJQlFVrlBWbpqcPFe-2BWGKWB9XQnZSXomrdzAb0zixh469mpnfBRfLJ_LZOkEsdsHtf48ZJFgUlPiPEbcCiGCHCGa7Rftn50l4i2fmULD1ONrQA7IWpO2DQ4fac4jaJOHWXkLOf7VcHZFNVLDmFDGo8DC-2BMVDLKuIPYO1RON0wBFtlvbRYj1SSQQko2Sr7fitIS1dxH3LpG476WfT-2FD6t-2FhvoVl3qJfgPz4vkF-2FcKo54PbEZGf-2FgyYaCl4OtkkJWPMfZGk-2FJ1eH7xd9yI04hGTV0vago2yNYN-2FJp5sXJBjpPgko4KeW1JsV1RbJNu-2Blshu9v7bLRAYr2QmW2hGvp7kQ8w2txjZXgVtxWzjQqpTgKcCtZFRHkmeVA6lUBqSmky1SGBJU0J2tQgZaH9zHJhmoug7TrYk3PNCy-2BG8lAcLwEOj-2BI9zVgAqGEgGuEIQ3WzxALDAIwBXL43m7nhRoht9EkFtHoIJsutQhYonvyDAlZNZmKnmYNsqhsuSoO0VvdV0xQzsHVKbUJ2p1Wrf0OXnFFhD7kozny4ztPPfin6bfQx7zLdubGrf2-2BeTEQVhE9d9lgc102JgVqrA-3D-3D
https://www.universityofcalifornia.edu/news/your-future-make-sure-you-are-registered-vote?utm_source=fiat-lux&utm_medium=internal-email&utm_campaign=article-general&utm_content=img


a global pandemic and remote classes.
There are simple activities you can do to
alleviate stress!

Here are some great tips!

WHO WE ARE
Meet the First Generation initiative
team

We are a passionate group of staff, faculty,
and students who care deeply about
ensuring our first-generation community
gets the support they need.

Meet our team!

First Generation initiative
UC Santa Cruz | Kresge College Academic West Building, Suite 153

Santa Cruz, 95064

Email: Firstgen@ucsc.edu

Join our effort: https://tinyurl.com/y5aj7jsp

 ​  ​  ​

https://healthcenter.ucsc.edu/wellness/index.html
https://firstgen.ucsc.edu/about/meet-the-team-20-21.html
mailto:firstgen@ucsc.edu
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBRpIgwLmnniTWW-CjQVvtwDQajvNEO2fZOWVOxXNq96oQhg/viewform
https://www.facebook.com/firstgen.ucsantacruz
https://twitter.com/FirstGenUCSC
https://www.instagram.com/ucscfirstgen/?utm_source=ig_embed&utm_campaign=loading

